
7. NEIGHBOURHOOD IMPROVEMENT WORKS PROGRAMMING

The Area Engineer and Local Programmes Team Leader reported on changes to
the prioritisation process for neighbourhood improvement works.  The Board
decided:

1. To receive the information.

2. To support the current allocation for the 2000/01 financial year, which is
unchanged from the previous year.

3. That any further recommendations from the Board be evaluated with
comments from other Boards, and that these be reported back.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


